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Re: Forest Lakes Pit #1, Permit No. M-1981-158, Annual Report, Incomplete
ACTION REQUIRED

Dear Mr. Kortz:

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your annual fee and report for the
above site on January 14, 2013. Although the fee is adequate, the Division received an incomplete annual
report. The Division now requires that a questionnaire related to mining and reclamation activities at the
site be filled in and this was not received with the submittal of the Annual Report. A copy of the form that
was sent to you is enclosed. Please complete the report and return it to the Division as soon as possible.
Failure to submit the completed report will result in enforcement action. Your annual report will be
considered incomplete until the completed copy is received.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (970) 259-5861.
Sincerely,

Kate A. Pickford
Environmental Protection Specialist
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